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#exceptionaleveryday 

Exceptional Teaching and Learning at Camelot Primary School  

– a selection of our aims for our school 

 Teachers demonstrate deep knowledge and understanding of the subjects they teach. As a     

result, they plan sequences of learning which progressively build on pupil’s knowledge and skill.  

 Teachers have a clear understanding of the pupil’s learning journey across all subject areas. 

They plan units of work which will provide challenge and support for all.  

 Teachers use assessment to help pupils embed and use knowledge fluently, develop their       

understanding, and not simply memorise disconnected facts.  

 Teachers enable pupils to understand key concepts, presenting information clearly and          

promoting appropriate discussion.  

 Pupils are given the opportunity to embed key concepts in their long-term memory and apply 

them fluently. Pieces of knowledge across the curriculum are sequenced so that new 

knowledge and skills build on what has been taught before and towards defined end points.  

“...there are now no significant limitations 
on how good the school can become.” 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents/Carers—you are all invited to attend the school’s WBD  costume 
parade in the Rio Hall at 9.00 a.m. next Thursday 7th March. World Book 
Day is day in the year when everyone in school dresses up as characters 
from books. In addition, we are inviting all parents/carers to a Big Booky 
Breakfast on Thursday where you are invited to join the children for a bagel 
breakfast and the chance to read your favourite books with your children. 



Camelot School National Theatre Residence 

The centre for Peckham Schools 

On Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th February, Camelot School hosted the National 
Theatre’s adaptation of Shakespeare’s Winter’s Tale. The performances were hosted 

by Camelot not only for our Year 4 and Year 5 pupils (as below), but also for our 
neighbouring schools of Oliver Goldsmiths, St Francis, Cobourg, Pilgrims Way, John 

Donne and Rye Oak. 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to Parents/Carers for supporting the school efforts to 

implement a new and exceptional curriculum offer to our pupils. 

The school staff are so grateful for the parental support that we have been receiving on the 
last Friday afternoon of each half term so that Camelot School is well placed to respond to 
latest government advice regarding the curriculum offer expected for all pupils going       
forward. Her Majesty’s Chief Inspector of Schools has been quoted as requesting: 
 
What do we understand to be the real substance of education? 
“I argued that the vast, accumulated wealth of human knowledge, and what we choose to 
pass on to the next generation through teaching in our schools (the curriculum), must be 
at the heart of education. The research underpinning that commentary showed that there 
was a dearth of understanding about the curriculum in some schools. Too many teachers 
and leaders have not been trained to think deeply about what they want their pupils to 
learn and how they are going to teach it.” (Amanda Spielman, September 2018) 



The Big Event at Camelot and across all schools 

next week 

World Book Day 2019—Thursday 7th March 2019 



 


